
 
 

 
 383 Birch Street North, Timmins ON P4N 6E8 

 [T] 705-268-7443   [F] 705-267-3590   [W] www.ncdsb.on.ca 

 

TRANSITION UPDATE  
October 4, 2017 

 
A MESSAGE OF THANKS TO OUR STUDENTS, FAMILIES, AND STAFF 
The consolidation of Catholic elementary schools in Timmins is complete! We know that 
the year of planning was a difficult process to go through, and we are very grateful to our 
staff who ensured that our schools were ready for students and families on September 
5th.   
 
We are very pleased to share that O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School is thriving and 
we are so happy to report that our Grades 5 to 8 students have settled in nicely to their 
school.  Go Knights! 
 
Our Kindergarten to Grade 4 students are enjoying their temporary school location, and 
look forward to moving into their permanent learning spaces next September.  We 
sincerely appreciate the flexibility of the entire school community who are making the 
absolute best of their temporary situation.  Way to go Cardinals! 

 
RENOVATIONS UPDATE 
Pope Francis Elementary School 
Things are really moving along at the future location of Pope Francis Elementary School, 
located on Balsam Street North.  We are on track for a permanent move next year, to this 
state of the art Catholic elementary school.    We hope to have regular updates posted to 
our website, showing the building progress of the school.  We are really looking forward 
to seeing the final product later in 2018.   
 
 
Thank you most sincerely for your continued support of Catholic Education in Timmins.  
These are exciting times for the Northeastern Catholic District School Board and we are 
so happy to be working in partnership with you and your family! 
 

 


